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Well Cell’s 2025 Invitational Conference held on June 5-7 at the Westin 
Hotel-Memorial City on Houston’s West side was a Big Success! Among the 
reports we received from Conference attendees: 

“This was the Best One Ever!” 

“Amazing Quality of Speakers!” 

“I planned on a half-day, but it was so good I stayed for both days!” 

The Westin Hotel food and staff got rave reviews, and all who were 
present increased their knowledge about PIR, general health matters, 
and what the future holds for us! 

 



Well Cell’s DIABETES CENTER OF EXCELLENCE® 
CHAMPION Award was presented to two licensees: 
 

 
 

Innovative Diabetic Center, Scottsdale 
AZ 

Diabetic’s Choice, Sarasota FL 
 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to all involved in providing Physician-Directed 
Physiologic Insulin Resensitization® for your patients! In the near 
future, Well Cell will be posting criteria for nominating or applying for 
this new award. 
 
 NextGen PIR made its official debut at the Well Cell Annual 
Conference in Houston! This advancement in Well Cell’s technology 
will help with decreased infusion time for providers and patients, 
infusion cost reductions, and increased patient satisfaction! 
 

 



 

 
The Top Five Performers in the Well Cell Entrepreneurship Project for 
the 2024-2025 Global Leadership Program of the University at Buffalo 
School of Management were presented Achievement Award 
Certificates and Letters of Authority to represent Well Cell as 
independent contractors in their respective countries. The winners 
were Javere Green (Jamaica), Oksana Mandziuk (Ukraine), Anete 
Savicka (Latvia), S. Vishnu Nampoothiri (India), and Hilda Nyarkoa 
Bekoe (Ghana) (not pictured as she was unable to attend the 
conference). Scott Hepford and University Representative Dorothy 
Siaw- Asamoah are pictured with the winners. This project brought 
together graduate students from partner universities in 20 countries, 
and a total of 75 participants were accepted. In teams of 4-5 they 
engaged in extensive research, several meetings with CEO Scott 
Hepford, and worked with each other as they honed critical skills 
needed to succeed in a changing world. Congratulations to all!  



Parting Words 
As we have closed out this year’s Conference, let’s carry forward the 
energy and insights we’ve shared. Together, we’re not just advancing 
treatments, we’re re-defining what’s possible for patients worldwide. 
Your commitment to excellence and innovation is what drives this 
mission forward. So let’s keep building, learning, and making an 
impact! 
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